
SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with 

the Koinonia class hosting.  Please join us.   

 

“SOUPER” BOWL  The W.M.U. will be collecting soup cans for 

the Salvation Army from January 1st—February 7th.  Sunday 

School classes are challenged to collect 50 cans each.  Col-

lection boxes will be in Sunday School classrooms.  Prize for 
the winners.  Help to feed the hungry in our community.  Any 

questions, contact Laraine Sentz at 757-876-3273.    

 

CHURCH WEBSITE:  Have you visited our church’s new web-

site recently?  If not, check it out at  

http://www.gloptbaptist.org for the latest information on min-

istries, outreach and upcoming events.   

 

W.M.U. COUNCIL will meet January 4th at 10:00am at church.  

Please let Linda Breaks know if you will be unable to attend.   

 

THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE will meet January 6th at 

6:00pm in the library.   
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G.U.E.S.T.  
Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team 

 

Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team began its 3rd season of 

winter shelter for the homeless Monday, December 7th and will run 

through April 4th, 2016.  

 

GPBC will serve as an overnight shelter for the homeless  

January 18 thru 25 and March 14 thru 21, 2016. Below, you will 

find the link to SignupGenius which will provide you with a list of the 

complete season for the GUEST Winter Shelter Program.  At the top 

of the list is the December Day Shelter sign-up and the rest of the list 

is the weekly links for each Night Shelter Host Site. 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?

go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=0BC2C9DDF5C9F666&cs=09B1BADD8FC

48B117B0A640E5BC09BC8&sortby=startdate&view=l 

 

We look forward to working with you over the winter months to provide 

much needed shelter to those in need. 

The next GUEST training will be held January 10th at 3:00pm at 

First Presbyterian Church on Main Street.   Please call Pauline 

Littell at 804-815-8030 if you would like to volunteer  

or have any questions. 
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